Back Channel

Construction Notice for Waterway Traffic

N Construction Area

Safe'Passage-Zone

Construction of the Gerald Desmond Bridge
Replacement Project’s main span has begun

over the Back Channel. All recreational and
commercial watercraft that travel through the
channel between the hours of 6 a.m. and 2:30 a.m.
Monday through Saturday are advised to be aware
of and identify the stationed spotter boat (pictured)
for safe passage under the Bridge Project. Please
expect periodic delays through the channel during
construction and plan your travel accordingly.

For watercraft approaching the Bridge Project
from the north or south, Marine VHF radio
channels 13 and 79 can be used to communicate
with the spotter boat to determine safe passage.
If you have any questions, please contact the
Bridge Project Communications Team at
562.485.2780 or info@GDBRProject.com.

Spotter boat in place under the construction area for help with safe passage.
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